
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DeWitt Community Hospital Foundation Annual Report 2024 



 

Dear Friends & Board of the Foundation: 

In 2024, our foundation celebrated it’s 28
th

 Anniversary.  Our anniversary was 

significant this year as our board voted unanimously to update our name to 

reflect our mission and reach.  Our board contracted professionals to help us have 

a vision of our future and sustainability along with representation of who we are, 

with that our new name “Crossroads Health Foundation” was born.  "Our new 

name reflects our commitment to health and wellness independent of the 

hospital”, Robin Krogman states."We’re expanding our reach to serve all of rural 

Clinton County, reflecting our commitment to a regional approach to health,” 

Mark Witte, President of Board reflects. 

It was our 26th anniversary of our golf outing, we accomplished making the 

second most amount of money in the history of the golf outing.  We proudly are 

funding all initiatives for the foundation.   Thank you to the golf committee for 

your help pulling off with a lot of new things at our outing.  Some say it was the 

best yet! 

Helmets4OurKids- This is the 12th year for our head injury prevention program. This was 

a super big year as we gave out over 260 helmets to 2
nd

 graders.  Mr Law’s business class 

helped with all aspects of this project.  Ordering, sorting, putting together, and even 

delivering.  It was amazing to have them all help. 

Pink!  13 years of celebrating pink right here in Clinton County!  We had a lot of 

marketing banners, flags, decorating, and most importantly our supporting local 

mammograms for those who could not afford them.  Our success comes in the form of a 

support group and ambitious women on our committee.   

We granted many important items in 2024 those items include : First In Airway bags for 

our ambulances, The foundation purchased our Ambulance Service bulletproof 

vests, Laparoscopy for OR. 

Thank you to my board, donors and those who care for people in the healthcare field.  

Without all of you there would be no need for our foundation.  We are doing great things 

together!! 

 

 

Robin Krogman / Director 

 

 



 

 

  

A Year in Review 

 

Scholarship 

 

 

 

26th Annual Swingin’ for Charity Golf Outing 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
            

 

 

 

 

 



 
2024 Golf committee: Mike Jacobs (Chair), Robin Krogman, Nick Bormann, Will Froeschle, Rhonda Emerson 

     We funded $100,000 toward a laparoscopic for OR.  

Pictured, Karleen, Karen, Dr Burchett, Robin and Ted  

We funded protective vests and new airway bags.  



 



Pink for the Cure 

It was a busy month as usual continuing on with tshirt sales, movie and mammo, and our food truck battle. 

 

 

     Movie and Mammo                

 

Pink Heals Fire Truck with Johnny Driscoll one of our biggest supporters. 



 

Support Group girl 

 

 

 

Necker’s Charity of the month with WQAD 

 



 

Helmets 4 Our Kids co-sponsored by LincolnWay: 

 

Calamus-Wheatland School 

 

 

High School students from DeWitt helping with all aspects from Mr Law’s class.   



High School students helping deliver helmets.  
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Ekstrand 

 

Northeast 

 

 

 

 

 



 

St Joes 

 

Robin with Isaac Tague at St Joe’s 


